Plainfield Village CO-Op
31 Spruce Park Drive
558-4370
Permit # 2014-72 

Map/Lot 259/2-31
20'x20'x10' building on gravel
09-20-14
Permit 2014-72, 31 Spruce Park Drive. John was making the site ready for the building. I asked him how it was going to be anchored as I thought they were going to have a slab. He said it wasn't a permanent structure and could be moved. It is just a shed. I told him that 20x20x10' high was not a shed and needed to be anchored. I spent about .3 hours discussing it to no avail. I read the IBC and the IRC and could not find out anything specific to anchoring but the structure has to meet 90-100mph wind speeds. I will research more online.


Time 0.8 
09-20-14
Permit 2014-72, 31 Spruce Park Drive. Using the internet, I found out many states require sheds and buildings to be anchored as well as several towns in New Hampshire. Most require typical anchoring up to 200-250 sq.ft. Above that they require a permanent foundation. 

Time 1.0

11-9-14
Permit 2014-72, 31 Spruce Park Drive. Win met with representatives of Spruce Park to go over the design issue of anchoring the storage shed being built. They agreed to anchor the structure with rebar through the sill.


Time 0.5

David H Lersch

Plainfield Building Inspector

